
 
 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

 

 

RE: Team Bank Account for Lacrosse Teams Registered with QCMBL  

 

 

 

This is to advise you that the following team is registered with Queen City Minor Box Lacrosse, 

a non-profit association for the 2024 season. As such they are authorized to open a team account. 

This account should require that there be 2 signatures for each cheque issued. 

 
Team Name ___________________________________________________________________ 

Manager      ___________________________________________________________________ 

2nd Signature __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Yours in Lacrosse, 

 

 

 

Greg Krawetz 

President  

Queen City Minor Box Lacrosse 

 


